
EDITORIAL 

Each year Dalhousie University presents a distinguished lecture series in 
memory of one of the university's most notable benefactors, Dorothy J. 
Killam. An arrangement with Dalhousie Review enables us to publish 
these lectures, and we have done so from time to time when the subject 
matter falls within our mandate (see vol. 64 no. 4 and vol. 68 no. 112). 

In 1993, the theme of the lecture series was war and peace, its topicality 
indicated by the title of the series, "Keeping Peace or Controlling Wars." 
The lecturers were an historian, a journalist and a soldier. The historical 
context was provided by Professor Sir Michael Howard, and his lecture 
was followed by two which relied very greatly 'On personal experience, 
by the journalist Ann Medina and Major-General Lewis MacKenzie. Ms. 
Medina and General MacKenzie have been very helpful in assisting the 
transcription of their lectures from spoken words to written form. 

We thank Sir Michael, Ms. Medina and General MacKenzie for agreeing 
to the publication of their lectures by the Review. Our thanks are also due 
to Michael Bradfield, who chaired the 1993 Killam Lectures committee, 
and to Dr. Judith Fingard, Dean of Graduate Studies at Dalhousie. 

A.R.A. 


